
Dear Ms. Horgan,

The Region 1 VPPPA Board of Directors has selected you as the recipient of the 2021 JOE GERVAIS MEMORIAL COMMUNITY SERVICE Scholarship.  
This scholarship is named after Joe Gervais, an individual who greatly contributed to the success of the Region 1 VPPPA during its early years.
When reviewing your application, what captured the attention of the scholarship committee was your record of volunteerism while maintaining a 3.94 GPA and a position on the Dean’s List at the University of Massachusetts.
In her Letter of Recommendation, Kelly Guy plainly and directly addressed your volunteerism; “Shannon has become one of our go-to students for volunteer opportunities”.  “Shannon Horgan is an exceptional student, leader, and person. I cannot recommend her enough”. 
Congratulations for your wonderful accomplishments and on receiving this scholarship.  We wish you continued success in pursuing your goals.

Yours sincerely,
Paul R. Ludington                                                                                   Chairman Region 1 VPPPA Scholarship Committee 



